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BOSS Reference: BS_________ 
 
Date 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: BOSS (Barrett’s Oesophagus Surveillance Study) 
 
Thank you for your continued help with the above study.  
 
I am sending you your two-yearly, routine health questionnaire for the BOSS study. I hope you will 
complete the questionnaire and then return it to us as soon as possible.  I have included a stamped 
addressed envelope for its return.  
 
If you have needed an endoscopy in the last two years you may have been asked to complete an extra 
questionnaire at the same time as your investigation but it would be still helpful to us if you could 
complete this one. 
 
If you have recently moved house or are about to move, we would be grateful if you would let us know 
your new contact details by completing the slip below, and returning it with the questionnaire. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Professor Hugh Barr MD, ChM, FRCS, FRCSE, FHEA. (Chief Investigator BOSS) 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
BOSS Ref: ……………………… (at the top of the letter) 
 
Change of address 
Name  
Address  
  
  
  
Post Code  

 

Please return the completed slip to the BOSS trial office, Research and Development Support Unit, 
Leadon House, Gloucestershire Royal Hospital, Great western Road, Gloucester GL1 3NN 
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